
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Community Members Enjoy Eclipse Viewing 
 
In late August 2017, many individuals across North America took time out of their busy 
days to witness an eclipse of the sun.  The District Science Department took the time to 
invite students, families, and interested community members for a viewing of this 
remarkable event.  Telescopes with solar filters, pinhole viewers, eclipse glasses, and other 
projection methods to view the eclipse safely were used.  It was a great experience, and one 
that won’t be possible again until the next total solar eclipse in the year 2024! 
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